
Some things will be different at school, this is ok.

We must stay two metres away from each other.

My friends might not be at school everyday and

my teachers might be different. We will be working

in new classes called bubbles. We will have smaller

classes but you will still learn and have fun.



We still have to look after ourselves and remember

to wash our hands when we have been to the toilet,

before we eat and when we cough and

sneeze. We also have to remember to cover our

mouth when we cough and sneeze. Some people at

school might be wearing face masks, gloves or an

apron, that is ok.



If I am worried about coming back to school or

Coronavirus I can talk to an adult.

Your teachers are looking forward to seeing you

at school.


